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Comment Submitted:

While I support alternative energy development, I am opposed to the closure of the Knight Rd. OHV area to accomodate solar
development. My family and I regularly visit the Las Vegas and Jean area and ride off-road motorcycles together, and this would
prevent many of our visits. I believe both public interests can be met without simply closing the limited OHV areas remaining.
Thanks, 

Nate Evans


